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P Foundation

The Date: 31-10-2015
The Executive Director
UN Global Compact Office,

Subject: Application for Grace Period for submission of our COP

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Greetings from P Foundation!!!

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to our delay in checking your mail.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our organisation’s
efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be

posted on the UN Global Compact website by by 15 January 2016 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

(Maihursa Boro)
Co-Chairperson and Managing Trustee
P Foundation
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